Knight's Council 11187

August 1, 1998

Volume 5, Issue 8

Grand Knight Knotes

Fellow Knights:

By the time you read this, the Violet Festival will probably be almost over. Council 11187 is manning the Beer Garden for the Festival. I would like to thank all the Knights for their cooperation and hard work on this project.

no longer be held after the Business Meeting—they will now be held at the Social Meeting (4th Monday of the month). All members are welcome at the Business and Social meetings—they are a great place to meet other Knights, and to learn more about the happenings in the Council.

We have an exciting schedule of events planned for this fiscal year. I will be publishing a full schedule for you very

soon, but you can find some of the upcoming events on this page.

We have made some changes to the meetings. The Officer's meetings are now after the First Saturday Mass. All Knights should plan on attending the First Saturday Mass, whether you are an Officer or not!

The Guest Lectures will



Mark Kassouf is the new Activities Chairman. The Activities Chairman points us in the right

direction and reports our accomplishments so the Council can get awards— Thanks, Mark!

We need a volunteer to take over the Church Director position. Brother Bob Wolf is willing to train someone, to make the transition easier. Please call me about this important position.

Charles Giametta, Grand Knight.



Golf Scramble!



JOIN THE GOLF OUTING!

Upcoming Events!

August 8th: First Saturday Mass (9:00 AM) Officer's meeting after Mass

August 10th: Business Meeting 8:00 PM

August 24th: Social Meeting 8:00 PM — Welcome for new Knights!

September 5th: First Saturday Mass (9:00 AM) Officer's meeting after Mass

September 13th: Council 11187 Golf Scramble

September 21st: First Degree: A September to Re-Member

September 27th: Family Picnic at Victory Park

Knews of Knote

You don't have much time to join the Council 11187 Golf Scramble— League Secretary Bud Joos (837-7211) needs your commitment (and money!) by August 10.

The scramble will be held Sept. 13 at Pine Hills in Carroll, OH. Check-in time is 8:30 AM, with a 9:00 tee time. The cost is \$34.00 for golf (green fees, carts, & prizes), and \$12.00 for dinner (ribeye steak, baked potato, salad, ice cream & soft drinks included). Wives can also attend the dinner for the \$12 fee. The dinner will be held in the Joos' backyard -11758 Streamside Dr., Chevington Village.

All Seton Knights are invited the golf outing. All Seton Knights are invited to the dinner whether they golf or not! All wives are invited to the dinner! Please register with the Secretary, Bud Joos by August 10, 1998. Make payment to the secretary in person or place payment in Bud Joos' church mailbox.

Bud Dog Joos

IMPORTANT NOTICE

(Hear Ye, Hear Ye)

The Annual budget is the centerpiece of the Council's year. The

Officers want you to participate in the approval process-it's your council!

Chancellor: Tim Bowie

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS

1998-1999 Officers

Grand Knight: Charlie Giametta

Deputy Grand Knight: Fran Ven-

Treasurer: Joe Rossi

detta

Recorder: Alex Pokora

Advocate: Bud Joos

Warden: Mike Welling

Inside Guard: Rob Allen

Outside Guard: Mitch Thomas

1st Year Trustee: Harold Egler

2nd Year Trustee: Hector Raymond

3rd Year Trustee: George Williams



Please plan on attending the Business Meeting on August 10th.

The budget will be presented for voting at that time.

Your vote counts!

In order for you to make an informed decision, you need to see the budget. Please be there August 10th.

A Walk Down Memory Lane



George Williams gave me this picture of the Council's first two Grand Knights: Second Grand Knight Charlie Tagliarini (left) with First Grand Knight Casimir (Jim) Michnowicz (right).

Knights Council 11187

Around the Council

Cheeseburger in Paradise

The Knights had an Appreciation (k) Night for the Pentecostal Servers on June 26th at Huntington Hills. Fran Vendetta, Joe Rossi, and Alex Pokora flipped burgers and served the Servers (and Parents). Unfortunately, the event was rained out after the meal, so the activities were rescheduled for July 10th. There were about 35-40 kids and parents at both events.

HELP WANTED!

Brother Bob Snider needs volunteers to cook for the Seton Golf Outing on August 30th. Please contact Bob at 927-0237 or leave a note for him in his church mailbox.

Big Get-Together

Don't make any plans for September 27th! That's the day we will hold the Council 11187 Family Picnic at Victory Park. Last year's event was a great success, and there will be something missing if you aren't there. There will be more particulars in the next newsletter-this is just your first warning!

Local Boy Makes Good Past Grand Knight George Wil-

liams didn't run for a second term at Grand Knight because he was running for Vice President of the Navy's Reserve Officer Association. We are happy and proud to let you know that he Won! Congratulations, George, for your new position and Thanks for your service to your country.

SECOND ANNUAL K of C GOLF OUTING Sunday September 13, 1998 at PINE HILL

PRIZES FOR LONGEST DRIVES LONGEST TO PIN SHORTEST DRIVES IN



Be there no later than 8:30 a.m.

We tee off at 9 a.m.

Deposit your money in either John Pizzuto, Treas.; or Bud Joos, Sec'y: mail boxes at BISHOP HERRMANN

HALL

For only \$32 you will have greens fees for 18 hole cart included. You will be eligible for all prizes including door prizes.

For only \$12 you will be attending the after golf party at Bud & Terri Joos' for a steak dinner which includes a ribeye steak, potato, salad, soft drinks, and ice cream.

We will charge 50 cents per can of beer. The Joos residence is @ 11758 Streamside Drive

Bring you wives or significant other; also for \$12

ALL KNIGHTS ARE WELCOME FOR THE OUTING NOT JUST THE GOLF LEAGUE! ALL WIVES ARE WELCOME FOR DINNER!

ALL MONIES MUST BE COLLECTED BY AUGUST 10TH

ALL PROCEEDS WILL GO TO THE KNIGHTS FOR OUR CHARITY ACTIVITIES

Golf League Pres. J. Boblett; Sec'y Bud Joos; John Pizzuto, Treas.